
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 4/29/2014 8:28:03 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: Update on Carmel Incident

Hello!

I’m Los Angeles April 29th through May 1st and will be attending off-site visits most of 
the time.

I will have limited e-mail access, so for urgent issues please contact:

Natural Gas: Ken Bruno kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-5265

Electric & Communications: Ray Fugere 
7015

| 213-576-

Electric Generation: Valerie Beck | 415-703-2665

Kind Regards

Elizaveta

SB GT&S 0087584
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